
       Bristol City Council 

 

Children’s Centre Engagement Survey 

 

Bristol City Council is currently engaging with the public through a 

survey which will give us feedback on our current Children’s 

Centre services to help shape the future offer in the city. 

 

 

 

Please tell us tell us what 

you think about our 

current services! 

 

This survey closes on 

December 1st 2017. 

 

 

If you have not yet 

completed a survey you 

can go on-line to do it at: 

 

http://www.smartsurvey.co.uk/s/eyccpe/  

http://www.smartsurvey.co.uk/s/eyccpe/

